

CSM R1
9.1

Maki latridis

From: JEFF Deckler [jhdeckle@smtpgate.dphe.state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2006 1:59 PM
To: Linn.Havelick@is.mines.edu
Cc: Maki latridis; JOE Vranka; Phil Stoffey; jerry.goad@state.co.us; rob.eber@state.co.us; jgordon@stoller.com; sbrinkman@stoller.com
Subject: RE: Sampling plan

I cannot meet any of those times, so we'll just keep the original March 7 @9:30 @ CDPHE meeting time. Then you can tell us what language you don't want to see in our letter. I think the best we can hope for is us not using the word rejection, but no matter how it goes the letter isn't going to be pretty. Maybe you can withdraw the plan so we don't have to comment on it, and then come in with a complete one. We'll see.

Our position on this is very simple and is unlikely to change. You have an approved plan to excavate the material and dispose of it off site. We have also approved the cheapest possible disposal option to facilitate this plan. You need to implement it.